
  
 

 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF WATERMAIN &  
STORM SEWER UPGRADE 

 

TO THE RESIDENTS  
NEAR THE 900 BLOCK VICTORIA STREET  

 

Construction on the 900 block of Victoria Street commenced 
on Tuesday, March 20, 2018.  

 

• The watermain and storm sewer upgrades may affect your water service.   
• This project is anticipated to last for two to three weeks. 
• Street access and parking may be restricted during the construction.   
• The City will also be smoke testing the system. 
• From time to time your water may be shut-off. 
• When possible, 24 hours’ notice will be given for any disruption to your 

water service.   
• Please ensure that you have adequate water saved on hand for this 

period, and that your boilers and hot water tanks are protected from 
draining. 

• The public works crews may be called away to respond to emergencies 
from time to time during the duration of a project and will try to 
minimize disruptions as much as possible.  

• If you notice turbidity or air in your water after service is restored, run a 
tap until the water clears. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience this project may cause.  
 

If you have any questions please call Public Works at 352-8238. 
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